
 

 

May 2012 - Chapter Bulletin  
 

 Our next meeting is May 8, 2012 At Glen Elementary school.  The meeting begins at 

7:00 pm and everyone is welcome.  

 The next “Parents Night Out” is held on Friday, May 4th, 2012 at Place Maillardville, 

1200 Cartier Avenue from 5:00pm to 9:00pm. Email us at tricitiescpf@gmail.com if 

you are able to volunteer. We are always looking for some High School students to 

help us out. WTTU Martial Arts will be teaching about Bullying Prevention and the 

difference between what is and isn't bullying (some kids are just playing around). 

 If you would like to volunteer with Canadian Parents for French, please email us at 

tricitiescpf@gmail.com. 

 Canadian Parents for French Tri-Cities Chapter will be having a French Family 

Camp Fri, Aug 31 – Sun, Sept 2, 2012 at Camp McLean in Langley.  There will be 

more information to follow soon.  We are currently looking for a cook for the camp.  

The individual must have Food Safe.  The cook and his/her family will be able to 

stay at the camp free.  If you are interested, please email us at 

tricitiescpf@gmail.com. 

 We are also looking for 4 junior “moniteurs” for our French Family camp.  Junior 

“moniteurs” will be paid $100 for the weekend. Anyone interested please email us at 

tricitiescpf@gmail.com.  A Junior moniteur is a bilingual boy or girl, 16-18 years of 

age, with a love for outdoor adventure, camping, and children. Juniors work as 

moniteur assistants, under the direction of the Program Director, moniteur Mentor, 

and Camp Co-ordinator. Junior applicants should be local residents of the area 

where the camp they wish to work at is held. The Camp Co-ordinator will contact all 

Junior applicants to discuss the details of the position. 

 CPF Tri-Cities will be providing a Gr. 12 Leaving Lunch for the students as 

recognition for their hard work and accomplishments in the French Immersion 

program. This will take place on Fri, June 1st, 2012 at 11:45am in the Choir Room at 

Riverside Secondary. An invitation will come home with the students this week. We 

hope you can join us for this event.  
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